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Call for Abstracts 

Climate Change Related Mobility in the Nordic Region:  

Internal and International Dimensions 

The interdisciplinary Nordic Network on Climate Displacement and Mobility welcomes 

abstracts for its second workshop “Climate Related Mobility in the Nordic Region: 

Internal and International Dimensions” to be held 8-9 December 2022 at the Raoul 

Wallenberg Institute of Human Rights and Humanitarian Law in Lund, Sweden.   

Climate-related mobility into and within the Nordic region encompasses a broad range 

of phenomena from the experience of indigenous peoples moving in response to 

changing grazing conditions to claims for international protection by people unable to 

return home in the context of drought or flooding. Academic and policy responses within 

the region have so far been limited, whilst Nordic engagement with the issue at the 

international level has been somewhat more pronounced. This workshop will continue 

and broaden discussions initiated in the first workshop in 2021 and aims to bring 

together a select group of scholars interested in contributing to an edited volume that 

will articulate an interdisciplinary empirical and theoretical research agenda. Routledge 

has confirmed their interest in publishing such a volume.  

Early-career scholars are particularly encouraged to make submissions. 

Abstract submission 

Submissions of abstracts should be made by 20 September 2022 and include: 

 The name, contact details, current position and affiliation of the person making 

the submission 

 The abstract itself of maximum 500-words. 

 A 2-page CV. 

Abstracts should be submitted to nordicdisplacement@gmail.com. For practical 

questions, please contact Russell Garner at russell.garner@rwi.lu.se.  

Selected participants will be notified by 1 October 2022.  

Workshop logistics and financial support 

The workshop is funded by the Joint Committee for Nordic Research Councils in the 

Humanities and Social Sciences (NOS-HS) and is organized by the Raoul Wallenberg 

Institute, in collaboration with the University of Copenhagen, and Åbo Akademi.  

Through the generosity of NOS-HS, funding is available to cover transport, 

accommodation and meals for a small number of participants. Please state in your 

submission if you wish to apply for such support as well as where you would be travelling 

from, and estimated travel costs. Note that funding for travel and accommodation is 

available primarily for scholars and practitioners based in the Nordic region. 
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